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The 2018 Sweetheart Dance was a lovely evening, once again.  Ticket sales were down compared to the prior year (162 sold in 2017).  Yet, we turned a profit…THANKS TO ALL OF YOU!!!  Thank you Sorors for your support, ticket sales, donations of money and prizes.  Thanks for your attendance and participation. 
And a HUGE thank you to the entire Sweetheart Dance committee for your hard work and dedication.  This year the Lip Sync Battle seems to have been anticipated and our guests served up some amazing performances!  Seems that this might become a tradition.
Here is a quick recap of the expenses, revenue and ticket sales:
Total Final Reported Ticket Sales:  125  (value: $4,375)
Total Ticket Monies collected (as of 3-31-18)	 $4375.00
Donations & Contributions			$325.00			
Total Expenses					($2871.51)
Net Profit					$1828.49

By decreasing overall expenses, even with fewer tickets sold this year, we made nearly the same amount of net profit as last year, coming in just $77 under last year’s total net profit.
We would like to thank all Sorors who sold any number of tickets for the dance, as well as those who made monetary donations contributing to the revenue for the event.  

Sisterly,
Your 2018 Sweetheart Dance Committee
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